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Well Done!  

A huge well done to our Headteacher Award winners 
last Friday who enjoyed a hot chocolate with Mrs 
Bertram.   

Our winners were Henry (Reception) Heath (Year 1), 
Pippa & Hunter (Year 2), Tabitha & Autumn (Year 3), 
Conrad (Year 4) Wilf & Carter (Year 5) and Ethan & 
Alfie (Year 6). 

All our winners showed our core value of Respect 
over the week. 

Thank you and Farewell 
We are sorry to say farewell to one of our wonderful TA's Caroline Elliot who will be leaving us tomorrow. Caroline 
has been a very valuable member of the Sandiway Team for the last six years and she will be greatly missed by 
staff and pupils. We would like to take this opportunity to thank Caroline for all her hard work, care and dedica-
tion to Sandiway. She has brought much joy and happiness to us all.  We want to wish her all the best of luck and 
happiness for the future. 
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Under 9 Girls 5-a-side County Finals 

What a fantastic performance the Year 4 girls gave on 

Monday at the County Finals of the Under 9 Girls 5-a-side 

Competition (for the Rod Whitlow Cup). The final took 

place at the Alexandra Soccer Centre in Crewe. The girls 

played 3 games to compete for a place in the semi-final. 

The girls did a fantastic job of rising to the county final 

standard and scored lots of goals. They worked well as a 

team, showed fantastic sportsmanship and showed fan-

tastic determination. Although the girls scored lots of 

goals, sadly they narrowly missed out on qualifying this 

time, but I have no doubt that they will soon be returning 

to the county finals again. A huge well-done girls, you rep-

resented the school with pride.  

Sandiway Talent!  

My brother, Archie, and I are in Sandiway Pantomime 
Group. Last week, we performed in Hansel and Gretel. 
We were both in the chorus, singing and dancing and re-
ally enjoyed it. The whole experience was really fun and 
we met new people and made new friends.  

 

Parents Evening  
 
19th & 20th March will be the next Parents 
Evenings. 
 

Chinese New Year Menu  

Next Friday 9th February we will be celebrating Chinese 
New Year and so the children will have the option to order 
from our Chinese New Year Menu. Please see options on 
School Gateway where you can pre book for your child.  



Dates for the Diary  

Monday 5th February— Choir 3.20pm—4.20pm  

Monday 5th February —Football 3.20pm—4.10pm  

Tuesday 6th February — No Netball Club on this date 

(Resumes on Tuesday 12th February) 

Tuesday 6th February—Molecular Marty—3.20pm—4.20pm 

Tuesday 6th February— Cricket Club (KS2) 3.20pm—4.20pm 

Wednesday 7th February—Art Club 3.20pm—4.20pm  

Wednesday 7th February – Year 3 Swimming  

Thursday 8th February—Basketball Club 3.20pm—4.20pm 

Thursday 8th February – Year 4 Forest School  

Friday 9th February—Chinese New Year Menu  

Friday 9th February — Catz Club Sewing & Embroidery 
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Sandiway Library  

If you head down to Sandiway Library you will be able to see our new display of children's writing.  We are very 
proud of our children's work and are so pleased to be able to share it more widely within the local community.  We 
enjoy using inspirational texts to inspire our writing so sharing this in the library is a great opportunity.  We hope 
to update the display regularly so great writing, resulting from great effort, can be celebrated in this public forum.   


